
 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 
 

 
 

 

 
BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION 
 

 
Dear Students, Parents and Guardians, 
 
Our school is participating in the Box Tops for Education program. Clipping or 
Scanning Box Tops is an easy way for you to help our school buy what it needs. Box 
Tops are each worth 10¢ and they quickly add up to the real cash for our school.  
 
There are 2 ways to support the school in this program. 
 

Traditional Way 

 

Digital Way 

 
BUY BOX TOPS PRODUCTS 
Look for the logo. You can find it on 
hundreds of products you know and love. 
 
CUT THE BOX TOPS 
Cut the box tops neatly from each 
package. Please make sure box tops are 
clean cut, show the company code, and 
are not expired or torn. 
 
EARN CASH FOR YOUR SCHOOL 
Collect all the box tops and send them 

in a Ziploc bag to us by October 25, 
2019. 
 
Traditional Box Tops clips are being 
phased out of production, but may 
continue to be found on many products 
throughout the store. 

BUY BOX TOPS PRODUCTS 
Look for the logo. You can find it on 
hundreds of products you know and love. 
 
DOWNLOAD THE BTFE APP 
Download the Box Tops for Education 
Mobile App. It is available on both 
platforms, AppStore and Google Play. 
 
SCAN YOUR RECEIPT 
No more clipping. Tap the scan button 
and snap a photo of your receipt within 
14 days of purchase. 
 
EARN CASH FOR YOUR SCHOOL 
It's that easy! Box Tops earnings are 
identified and automatically updated 
online. 

 
 
For questions, email us at wicoff.ptainfo@gmail.com 
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